
 

 

  
 Newsletter Friday 1st March 2019 

 
Menu	Week:	Week beginning 4th March 2019 will be Week 2 – Have you had 
a copy of the new menu? There’s a copy on our website. 
 
Attendance:	Whole	School	Target	2018/19	is	95%	
	
Week	Ending	15th	February	2019	–	Whole	School	92.5%	
Top 3 classes;   1. 13S = 99.2%   2. 9DG = 97.4% 3. BEECH = 97.3% 
 
Busy	times	ahead	at	Wyre	Forest	School….	
	
World	Book	Day	-	Thursday	7th	March	2019		
We are celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 7th March. Children are welcome 
to dress up as characters from their favourite book (if they want to).  World Book 
Day activities will be happening in classes throughout the day. 

 
 
 
 
 
	 	
	

	
	
Comic	Relief	Red	Nose	Day	-Friday	15th	March	2019	

	
Red Nose Day on 15th March will be a ‘wear something red’ day. 
Students are asked to bring in a £1 donation for Comic Relief.  
Class 7P will be selling red noses in the week running up to Red Nose 
Day which will cost £1.25 each. 

Please send your child in with money if they would like to purchase one, thank 
you. (These are delivered in sealed boxes so children will not be able to choose which one 
they would prefer). 
	
	
13S	–	Learning	Independent	Living	Skills	
	

Class 13S have been exploring a range of cleaning 
skills in our independent living skills lessons. On 
our first day back after half term we enjoyed the 
sunshine while cleaning our communal outside 
area, we cleaned the windows and window sills 
off to make it super tidy. Well Done Boys! 



 

	
February	Half	Term	Holiday	Club	News 
Once again, a good time was had by all. We were out and about every day, visiting 
the Safari Park, the Sycamore Centre, bowling, cinema, RAF Cosford, KidzBarn and 
walks in the forest. It was lovely to see so many happy faces and we hope to see 
even more at Easter. The club is open to all and the activities are planned to meet 
the individuals needs and interests. We are looking forward to seeing you all and 
hope to see some new faces as well. 
Please note that, following requests from some parents, we will be running the Easter club 
at the new times from 9.00 - 14.00 on a trial basis. 

	
	
	 	
 
 
 
 

	
 
  
 
 
 

 
	
Internet	Safety	
Please remember to keep vigilant with regards to your child’s on-line activities. If you are at 
all concerned about the general on-line safety, there is helpful information on our school 
website. Please click on the following link 
https://www.wfs.worcs.sch.uk/page/?title=Keeping+Safe&pid=33  
 

MARCH 
6 World Maths Day 
7 World Book Day – Please dress up as your favourite book character 
8	 CHESTNUT	Assembly	–	Parents	to	arrive	by	9am	please	
13 Year 11 and KS5 – Worcester Skills Show – more info to follow 
15 Comic Relief (Red Nose Day) – Info in this week’s newsletter  
19 Foundation Signalong Course (9.45 – 2.45 at Russell House) – session 2 
20 Communication Skills – Parent Workshop – more info to follow 
21 Worcestershire School Dance Festival (relevant students only) 
22	 ASH	Assembly	–	Parents	to	arrive	by	9am	please	
27 11B possible tea party for Mother’s Day – still to be confirmed 
29	 BIRCH	Assembly	–	Parents	to	arrive	by	9am	please	

 
Don’t forget to let the office know if you move house or  

change your contact numbers, thank you. 
To contact school please call; 01562 827785 or email office@wfs.worcs.sch.uk  


